INTERNATIONAL
CODE COUNCIL

Presented to the

Redwood Empire Association
of Code Officials

in recognition and celebration cf this Chapter’s 70" anniversary.

The International Code Council bereby commends your Membership
on REACO’s continuing commitment to the mission of the
Code Council, your State, your Region,

and the jurisdictions your Members serve.

REACO’s dedication to creating safe and sustainable communities is hereby

recognized by grateful friends and colleagues.

The contributions of the Redwood Empire Association of Code Officials
have truly helped build a safer world.
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William R. Bryant, MCP, CBO

President
ICC Board of Directors

Dominic Sims
Chief Executive Officer
International Code Council




